
UNITED STATES 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555-0001 

The Honorable John A. Barrasso 
Chairman, Committee on Environment 

and Public Works 
United States Senate 
Washington , DC 20510 

Dear Mr. Chairman: 

November 14, 2017 

On behalf of the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission , I am transmitting the tenth 
monthly report in response to the December 21 , 2016, letter from the Committee on 
Environment and Public Works and the Clean Air and Nuclear Safety Subcommittee. This 
report reflects updates for September 2017. 

Additionally, the agency is in receipt of the letter dated October 31 , 2017, jointly signed 
by Senator Capito and you , requesting revisions to the monthly report, beginning with the report 
for the month of November 2017. We look forward to working with you on changes to the report 
to better meet the Committee's oversight needs. 

If you have any questions, please contact me or Eugene Dacus, Director of the Office of 
Congressional Affairs , at (301) 415-1776. 

Enclosure: 
As stated 

cc: Senator James lnhofe 
Senator Shelley Moore Capito 
Senator Thomas R. Carper 

Sincerely, 


